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Year  2  Homework Letter
24-03-17
We had a great day today celebrating Comic Relief. The children took great delight in wearing their silly wigs and noses and taking part in a number of fun games and activities organised by Mrs Fine. I am certain we will have raised a lot of money for a very worthy cause. Thank you so much for bringing in drinks cartons, we have been working hard this week turning them into churches for our display. For our R.E. lessons next term I am in the process of putting together a display on the theme of ‘belonging.’ If you have any photos of your child being Christened or your child belonging to a club or activity such as Beaver, Rainbows, Brownies, gymnastics etc ..  I would love to have a copy for my display. Original photos will be returned. This will be the last homework letter before Easter. I will not be setting homework set over the Easter holidays. 





Dates for your diary

                                                            Monday 27th March PTFA Easter Egg Hunt – (3.15pm -4.15pm)

Tuesday 28th March Easter Service at Christ Church (9.30am – 11.00am)
Easter Garden – due in next Thursday (30th.). See website for ideas.

Thank you again for your continued support. I hope you have a restful  Easter holiday.
Mrs Brooks
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English 





This week we finally managed to get our ‘Lost and Found’ penguin back to his home in the Antarctic. In doing so we had to cross an ocean and on the way braved similes   (waves as big as mountains) and suffixes (they were the biggest waves we had ever seen.)  When we finally reached the Antarctic and got the penguin home we realised that the penguin wasn’t actually lost at all, he was just lonely! With this new awareness in mind, the children thought creatively about the idea of loneliness and began to scaffold their own stories based on Lost and Found. We will continue to write our stories next week with the view of  ‘publishing’ them and reading them out loud to an audience.





Maths





This week we have re-visited multiplication. We have been revising the 2, 3, 5 and 10 multiplication tables. I am very pleased with the progress the children have made. They are now far more confident with multiplication  and many children have now learnt the tables by heart.





We also looked at the relationship between division and multiplication, which initially proved challenging for many,  but by the end of the week we had all made  significant progress. 











Homework


This week’s spelling list revises some of the words we have learnt this Spring term .  There will be a spelling test as usual on Friday. I have set a reading comprehension as English homework. Please ask your child to read the text and answer the questions. For Maths I have set questions on the 2,5 and 10 multiplication tables. 


OPTIONAL TASK: I have put an optional Maths task into your child’s homework book which will allow your child to  practise SATs style arithmetic questions. 


                                                       














